
Notice: Laundry Retention Policy

At The Laundry People, we strive to 

provide excellent service and care for 

your laundry. Please note that we are not 

responsible or liable for any laundry 

items left with us for more than 4 

months. After this period, unclaimed 

items may be disposed of or donated at 

our discretion. We encourage customers 

to pick up their laundry promptly to avoid 

any inconvenience. Thank you for your 

understanding and for choosing The 

Laundry People!


